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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 4/13/2023 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors      
 
Category: Optional Training Notice 
 
Update For:  
☒Training:  Zoom/Webinar Registration 
 
Message:  
 
The Homeless Services Section will be hosting an additional HTBA training session on Thursday, May 4th, 
2023 from 11-12:30 p.m. This session will focus on training agencies on using Procorem as the new way 
to submit HTBA App3 and Request for Funds Worksheets. This training will also briefly review 
completing the App3s and RFF Worksheets as well as updated procedures for submitting HTBA. 
 
While attendance is optional, CAAs are strongly encouraged to attend this presentation. In the event 
you are unable to attend, OHCS a recorded training session available. To register, please click here: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtcOmhqzIrHtaZxISVb510WWtDXECs4i2K  
 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: HSD.HomelessServices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


